Sent: ebruary E

To: Diver, John

Subject: Dartmouth Park Avenue access to tennis courts
Attachments:

Dear Mr Diver

We own #11 Dartmouth Park Avenue and are concerned at the proposed loss of our access to the tennis
courts from the bottom of our garden with the Mansfield Bowling Club development.

As you are aware there is a history of the bottom gates being used to access the courts and we wish for this
to be maintained.

Please see attached some images showing our garden and the gate used to access the couﬁsF

Please do let us know if you have any questions.

Best regards,
Anna Morser and Stephen Phillips



